
AAB is Looking for Volunteers

The Antenna Advisory Board is looking for additional volunteers interested in helping our town
improve our wireless and wired connectivity to increase the appeal and value of residing in
Lewisboro. If you are a resident who wants to keep this special town viable as a place to work,
learn and live in the future, please email your bio to aab [at] lewisborogov.com. We are
particularly interested in people with knowledge or experience related to
wireless/telecommunications/RF network engineering; wireless infrastructure planning and
design; cellular coverage mapping and signal data analysis; or fiber optic network systems, or
related wired data service delivery, planning and installation, especially in a municipal context.

https://www.lewisborony.gov/aab/page/aab-looking-volunteers

